

AUGHTON ST. MICHAEL'S C. OF E. SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 4th July



Expedition and Art

This week Y6 went on their residential at Borwick Hall, near Carnorth. I always love this trip as we arrive at the centre by canoe, camp out and cook on an open fire and this year was no exception. The children were all fantastic, getting stuck in to all the activities and we've never made such good time on the canal! Thank you to all the children for being brilliant and to Mr Singleton, Miss McClellan and Mrs Tabarn for giving up their time and making the trip so much fun. Thursday also saw EYFS sharing their weaving and sewing with the school. I honestly can't believe what they have managed to produce independently; it's just amazing. Well done to all the children and to Mrs Weaver and Mrs Ferguson for all their hard work. Have a great weekend and we'll see you on Monday.

Summer Reading Challenge

Keep your child reading this summer!

We have signed up for the National Read-Aloud Challenge 2025 please follow the link to sign your child up to take part and help St Michael's win!

Register your child for FREE by clicking here: https://readaloudchallenge.co.uk/join/IGMH-ZHYE-AIYL

Why not combine two challenges and join Ormskirk Library Summer Reading Challenge too! Pop in to Ormskirk Library to sign up and get started and become a Reading Hero.



PTFA Vacancy

The PTFA will need a Secretary / Treasurer from September in order for it to continue. Please consider if you can dedicate some time to ensure this vital fund raising committee for the school continues and attend the AGM in September if you'd like to volunteer in either of these roles. Date of AGM to be confirmed. If you would like to understand more about these roles please make contact via the school office and one of the existing PTFA officers will be happy to discuss it with you.

Aughton St Michael's CE Primary School

National OR Read-Aloud Challenge 2025

Register your child for FREE at:

https://readaloudchallenge.co.uk/join/IGMH-ZHYE-AIYL



"Reading is fuel for our imaginations and reading aloud is all about confidence. So let's get reading!"

Challenge & Fonetti Brand Ambassado

#BeProudReadAloud

Bean Bag and Cushion Donations

If you have any unwanted beanbags or cushions, Year 1 would be very grateful of them to use in their library area.

Thank you!



School Dinners

Please ensure that you have paid for your child's school dinners in advance.

Next week is **Week 2**.

You would all be so welcome and we'd love to see you at St. Michael's Church Hall, Church Lane, Aughton on



Sunday 13th July, at 9.30am for another session of Messy Church This month, we shall be 'Celebrating Water'

Year 6 Events

Y6 Performance - Wednesday 16th July at 6:15pm - this performance will be outside (weather permitting), so please bring chairs, rugs and any snacks or drink that you would like. If it is wet, we will perform in the hall at the original time. Siblings and grandparents are welcome to attend this event. Children to arrive at school for 6:00pm.

Leaver's Worship - to celebrate Year 6's time at our school, we will be holding a **Leaver's Worship on Friday 18th July at 8.50am**, this is for parents only due to limited space.





Events week commencing 7th July				
Mon	KS2	Sword Fencing	8:00 – 8:40am	Sword Fencing Coach
Mon	EYFS	Sports Club	3:15 - 4:15pm	Sports Coach
Mon	Y3	Cookery	3:15 - 4:15pm	Mrs Gordon
Mon	KS2	Art Club	3:15 - 4:30pm	Art Teacher
Tues	EYFS	Aughton Trip		
Tues	Y5	Synagogue & Flower Bowl Trip		
Thurs		Transition Morning		
Fri	Y1	Gulliver's World Trip		
Fri	Y6	Swimming		
				/